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What have we been learning? 

Wow what an exciting and busy week we have had in Jet Class! We have loved performing 

our Christmas play ‘Prickly Hay’ to you all and hope that you enjoyed it. All the adults in Jet 

class are very proud of the children’s singing, acting and dancing. 

Our whole school trip to the Redgrave Theatre to see ‘The Wizard of Oz’ was amazing. We 

had the best time and the children behaved impeccibly. 

In ICT the children have all completed their India Powerpoints and are ready to email them 

to you to share at home. They enjoyed using their ELLI team work power to create their 

powerpoints. 

           

  

Next Week 
 

Next week in maths we will be continuing to 

develop our money skills applying our subtraction 

skills to find change. 

 

 

We will be performing our Bollywood dance to 

some of the other classes. 

 

Important information  
 

Please could you send Miss Pursey your email address 

so that she can email you your child’s mini outcome 

PowerPoint about India. We would like you to share the 

PowerPoint together at home and then email Miss 

Pursey back with feedback.  

 

Christmas coffee morning – 9.15-11.00am 

Please come along and enjoy a coffee whilst listening to 

the children sing some of the songs from our play. 

 

Infant Christmas disco – Tuesday 12th December 5-6pm 

 

KS1 – Christmas party (am) 

Children will need to bring a small party plate of food.  
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